
• Please keep our pastors, their families, and the rest of our staff in your  prayers. 

• Pray for our missionaries. 

• Pray for each other.   

 

PRAYER 

Moving Forward the Work of God by    

Meeting Needs, Mending Hurts and Molding Lives. 

Lead Pastor 

Dave DeVlaminck 

d.devlaminck@themomentumchurch.com 

(586) 255-82120 

 

 

 

    Associate Pastor 

     Doug Button 

     jdbutton@themomentumchurch.com 

      (586) 484-7020 

 

 

   Secretary                                                                                                             

   Debbie Paradise 

   secretary@themomentumchurch.com 

    Children's Director 

     Erica Button 

     childrens@themomentumchurch.com 

      (810) 931-1084 

 

     Administrator 

     Rosie Daley 

     administrator@themomentumchurch.com 

      (228) 341-4525 

VISIT US ONLINE @ 

www.themomentumchurch.com 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

themomentumchurch.com/give 

To submit bulletin announcements,  please contact Chris Carriveau       

at (586) 438-9501 or carriveauchris@gmail.com 

*Submissions are due by Tuesday end of day each week.* 

Worship Director 

Steve Provo 

worship@themomentumchurch.com 

(586) 907-5755 



               THIS WEEK (09/08/19)  

TODAY:          
                                9:15A -Prayer  
                              10:00A -Worship Service  
                              10:00A -Momentum Kids 
                               
WEDNESDAY:        6:00P - Prayer  
                               6:30P - Family Night Bible Study  
                               6:30P - Young Adults 

SEPTEMBER 20-22. 

Men’s Retreat 

FEBRUARY 28-MARCH 1. 

Woven Women’s Retreat 

UPCOMING EVENTS GET INVOLVED 

• Media Ministry - Looking for 
individuals who want to learn 
video and sound. Please see 
John Simmonds for info. 

• Children’s Ministry – Please 
see Erica Button 

• Praise Team - Please see Steve 
Provo 

 

SMALL GROUPS 

Small groups meet once or twice a month to encourage a better understanding of God 
and His purpose for our lives in a setting where we can get to know one another on a 
personal level. 

MOMENTUM WOMEN 
 

IF Tables  - Where women get together once a month to share a meal and talk about 
how God is moving in their lives.  It is a time set aside to be an encouragement to each 
other in a more intimate setting where women share their concerns and pray for one 
another. See Missy for more information. 

18/25  
Meeting once a month at Momentum @ 12:15PM, looking at how life affects us in the 
world and the church. For anyone 18-25. For info see Chris/Michelle Carriveau. 

GROWTH & FELLOWSHIP 

BY THE NUMBERS 

Weekly Need- $4,385    Last Weeks Giving- $4,357 

Theme for ‘19: Continue to Love One Another 
MEN’S RETREAT 

The Momentum Mugs are here! Help spread the word about our church 

and grab one for $6 per mug. Available for purchase at the Welcome 

Center. 

ATTENTION!! 

Some items were left behind at the Church Family Picnic. 

• Full size outdoor black folding chair 

• Child size outdoor pink folding chair 

• Two hot/cold pouches 

• Black rimmed sun glasses 

These  items are in the church hallway next to the coat rack 

WOVEN WOMEN’S RETREAT 

CHURCH BAPTISM 

Join us today after service for the baptism. It will take place at the Cole-

man’s house starting at 12:30pm. Their address is 62452 Chubb Rd Ray Twp, 

MI 48096. Please bring a dish to pass. Burgers and hotdogs will be provid-

ed. 

Our next Men’s Retreat at Echogrove camp will be Friday, September 20th 

to Sunday, September 22nd. There is a sign up sheet on the Information 

Table. See Craig Pietrangelo for more details. 

MOMENTUM MUGS AVAILABLE 

The Woven Women’s Retreat is February 28th - March 1st, 2020. The cost is 

$140 and a deposit of $70 is due November 1st. There is a sign up sheet on 

the Information Table in the back of the Sanctuary. Please see Missy, Rosie, 

Liz, Erica or Michelle with any questions. 

SAMARITAN HOUSE ADOPT-A-BAG 

Please grab a bag or two from the Samaritan House shopping cart. A list 

of suggested items is attached to the bag. Choose any of the items or any 

number of the items to purchase. Your participation and generosity are 

appreciated by so many who will never be able to thank you personally, 

but in whose lives you will have made a difference. Contact Louise Trott 

with any questions (586-752-3432). 

PLEASE RETURN THE FILLED BAGS TO CHURCH BY SEPTEMBER 29TH OR  

BEFORE. THANK YOU. 


